
F. No. 3-12/2023-24-PMU 

National Institute of Educational Planning and Administration 

17-B, Sri Aurobindo Marg, New Delhi- 110016 

Nov 01st , 2024 

 

Notification 

With reference to the Corrigendum dated 18.10.2024 uploaded on the NIEPA’s website, it is 

informed that the same will be published in the upcoming edition of Employment News on 

02.11.2024.  

 

Sd/- 

 Head, Project Management Unit 

 

 


